
 

Hi Everybody, 

This year World Book Day will be celebrated on the Thursday 4th March. Whether at 

home or at school we can all get involved in the two main activities we will be 

completing to mark this special event. 

1. The Return of the Potatoes! 

After the truly wonderful success of our ‘decorate your own potato as a 

storybook character’ last year, we would love to see more incredible potatoes 

this year. However in view of our new topic of ‘Inspirational People’ we would 

like you to think of a book character who has really inspired you to do 

something you are proud of. Perhaps you have been inspired to write your 

own story, to read more, to learn a new skill or maybe do something 

particularly brave! Whatever it is choose your character carefully and make 

sure you have lots of fun creating a potato look-a-like! 

2. Reading Eggs Competition. 

Celebrate World Book Day 2021 with the Reading Eggs Story Factory 
competition. It will give students the opportunity to practise their writing skills 
and unleash their creativity! The story Factory is always open but for World 
Book Day (WBD) there is a special prize for the winning student’s school! In 
order to get involved students must visit the Story Factory through Reading 
Eggs between 26th February to 4th March. Once in the Story Factory, students 
can create their own story books, using an easy step-by-step guide, based on 
a ‘Baby Dinosaurs’ theme. To be entered into the special World Book Day 
competition, the student must add 'WBD' to the end of their story title.  
The top stories are shortlisted and displayed in the Story Showroom during the 
following week. Fellow students can then read and rate the stories. The story 
with the highest average rating at the end of the week is the winner! 

 
HAVE FUN AND GET CREATING! 


